
 

WE HAVE A NEW ADDITION TO THE SBLM HEALTHCARE / WELLNESS 

FAMILY! SBLM HAS PARTNERED WITH BUCKL ARCHITECTS 

March 4, 2023 

 
SBLM, national architects with a separate healthcare studio and BUCKL Architects, top rated, 
regional healthcare architects, have joined forces to provide expanded professional healthcare 
planning, programming and design services to address the burgeoning need for healthcare, 
wellness, residential treatment centers, long term care facilities, birth centers, hospice centers, 
mental health and addiction treatment centers, rehabilitation facilities, just to name a few. 
 
SBLM / BUCKL is being driven by the top leadership of both firms. Joshua Burdick, AIA, President of 
SBLM Architects, Walter Ksiazak, AIA, and Keith Kammerer, AIA, both Principals of BUCKL 
Architects will be leading the combined SBLM healthcare studio and the BUCKL staff of healthcare 
professionals.  
 
We share a sympathetic culture and commitment to Patient Centered Design (PCD), focusing on the 
needs of patients and their families in concert with their medical professionals as they navigate their 
health care journey. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.sblm.com/social-posts/sblm-has-partnered-with-buckl-architects  

https://www.sblm.com/social-posts/sblm-has-partnered-with-buckl-architects

